
From: Elliott, Tom
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: SM Energy - ESDU #34 Closure Report
Date: Wednesday, October 08, 2014 1:20:13 PM
Attachments: ESDU #34 Closure Report 10-7-2014.pdf

Heather and Jim,  
 
Please find attached the Closure Report for the spill at the SM Energy - ESDU #34 injection line.  I will
 be sending hardcopies in your attention today.  If you have any questions please let me know.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Tom Elliott | Project Manager / Environmental Scientist  
Phone: 432.687.8120 | Mobile 432-631-0348 | Fax:432.682.3946 
Tom.Elliott@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, CLEAR SOLUTIONS™ 
4000 N. Big Spring | Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com
PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
 distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are
 not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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